
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/03/2025 6:01:09 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

13/03/2025

MS Amanda Magarey
3 / 2 Worrobil street ST
North Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I think it is ridiculous that you think the traffic won’t get any worse with the McDonald’s being
there.
I got caught turning right into Kenneth Road stuck in the middle of Condamine street as a
garbage truck collecting bins was there and no one could get around it. Cars were tooting
their horn at me and I had nowhere to go. I felt very uncomfortable.
The traffic coming from Woolworths going north is always busy and getting out of there as a
nightmare too
Please do not put this silly McDonald’s corner of Kenneth Road and Rosebery street.




